
Notice of the Cancellation of the Meeting of 
the Avon Township/City Joint Planning 

Board 
 

This notice is to alert residents that the annual meeting of the Avon 

City / Avon Township Joint Planning Board that was scheduled for 

Monday April 12, 2021 is cancelled due to a lack of business.  

 
Stephen Saupe, Clerk 
Avon Township 
 
Jodi Austing-Traut, City Administrator 
City of Avon  
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